
 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 
 
January 31, 2018 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 
BASF will increase prices for several products in North America for orders shipping on or after 

February 15, 2018, or as contracts allow.  Higher price increases may be required for some 

specialty grades. 

 

• Ultramid®, Capron® & Nypel® compounds by $0.10/lb 

• Ultraform® POM (polyoxymethylene) compounds by $0.12/lb 

• Ultradur® PBT (polybutylene terephthalate) compounds by $0.12/lb 

 

Your sales representative will contact you as soon as possible to discuss further details. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Patrick Rasico 
Product Management, Performance Materials North America 
 
 
 


